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	Meet the EYFS team!
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 Mrs Banfield and Mrs Skelton are thrilled to be part of a team that will deliver the best possible learning for your children. Mrs White will co-ordinate and oversee the teaching and support staff who will be working with your children. We will deliver this through a friendly, caring and stimulating environment that will excite and motivate their learning.

As parents/carers, you are the child’s first educators. The home influence remains important throughout your child’s schooling. We therefore extremely value our relationship with you as an informative partnership in your child’s education. We aim to build on this relationship through our  ‘open door policy’, notice boards, school events and parents ‘open’ mornings/afternoons.

We have lots of exciting ideas that we hope in time will enhance the inside and outside learning environments for your children. 

Have a safe, happy and fun filled Easter holiday. 
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